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INDIANA ACADEMY OF FAMILY PHYSICIANS 
ANNUAL REPORT OF THE TREASURER 

 
French Lick, IN                                                July 21, 2017 

Tom Kintanar, MD 
 
The Indiana Academy of Family Physicians Budget and Finance Committee met during the last year to 
review the accounts and investments of the IAFP. The IAFP continues to be in good financial health, 
and finished 2016 in a much better position than anticipated during a year with several costly projects. 
We have budgeted wisely and used resources efficiently to help achieve the strategic goals of the 
Academy. It has been several years since a dues increase has been recommended, and we are 
pleased to again recommend that dues remain steady for 2018.  
 
We are  now in our second year with Skander Nasser, CPA and Bradley Associates and have been 
quite pleased with this new relationship. They have provided timely financial statements and have 
submitted all filings well within deadlines. It has been a very positive working relationship between the 
Bradley and IAFP staffs and we look forward to continuing this relationship. 
 
The 2016 year end statement may be found following this report.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tom Kintanar, MD 
IAFP Treasurer 
 

 


